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DFI presented a report to Commonwealth Finance Ministers and Senior Officials on 16 October
in Washington. The report analysed recent trends in debt of all Commonwealth countries,
concluded that there is an urgent need to take measures to reduce the debt burden of
Commonwealth Low and Middle-Income Countries and Small Island Developing States, and
outlined a series of measures which could be taken. To read the report, click here .
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